
HLC CRITERION 3 COMMITTEE 

MINUTES 

 

April 23, 2009 
 

 

The HLC Criterion 3 Committee met Thursday, April 23 at 12:30 p.m.  Those in 

attendance were Kayla Fessler, Peggy Jordan, Mike Reeves, Mary Turner, Susan 

VanSchuyver, and Anita Williams.  Doug Gregory and Catherine Kinyon were absent.   

 

Committee members were urged to go to the Angel website to review the digital evidence 

that has been collected thus far on 3a, 3b, and 3c.  A brief discussion was held concerning 

the format of the draft to be completed by December 2009. 

 

The committee continued to identify the evidence needed to support core component 3d.  

Kayla Fessler will email Stephen Crynes with a list of the evidence identified by the 

committee.   

 

Kayla Fessler expressed her gratitude to the committee for their dedication and hard work 

this year.  Because it was the last meeting of the academic year, snacks were provided by 

Anita Williams and Kayla Fessler. 

 

This was the last scheduled meeting for the academic year.  Committee members agreed 

to meet on two Fridays a month starting Fall 2009.  The dates and times will be set early 

in the fall semester. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 1:20 p.m.   


